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     REPORT

Name of Workshop: Understand bullying
Day & Date: Saturday, 1st July 2023
Having a better understanding of bullying can help you identify children who need help – whether they are the one being bullied or doing the bullying. By taking action, you can prevent both short-term and long-term negative outcomes. In this regard BBPS, Khargone organised a workshop for teachers on 1st July 2023. This workshop was conducted by the school counsellor.
The workshop was started with the movie trailer based on bullying. It covered all aspects of bullying. Workshop was very interactive and informative. All the teachers shared their experiences of their classes in the workshop. Teachers also shared and discussed about their students’ problems in the workshop. At last counsellor showed PPT and concluded the workshop. 
 Teachers learnt all about bullying and its severe effects on students life.
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